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Broadmayne First School Newsletter
Be Kind, Be Safe, Be Respectful

The value we are looking at this half term is Respect . Our HeartSmart focus is: No way through isn’t true!

Monday 21st June 2021
Summer Newsletter 8

Things to remember:
e The Jumble Trail will be taking place on Sunday 11th July from 11am - 3pm. If you would like to book
a place for a stall outside your house, contact Shelle Old on 075281177972
e The Lost Colour, a vibrant, joyful explosion of award winning colourful theatre - all on top of a van! -
will be performing at the school on Saturday 21st August - tickets are selling fast - buy them at
https://artsreach.co.uk/event/puppet-van-half-a-string

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a miserable start to the week, and on midsummer’s day too, which somehow makes it feel even worse!
It is particularly disappointing as poor weather can affect our swimming timetable - please do look out for
updates from staff, as many will be looking to add extra swimming sessions to make up for any that have been
missed!

Transition Arrangements
As a result of the Government’s decision not to ease further lockdown restrictions, the schools within DASP

have had to make some changes to their transition arrangements, in particular to our traditional transition day,
which would have been on Thursday 1st July this year.

| have already written to Year 4 parents to inform them that the decision has been made to cancel the visit on
the day of the Year 4 children to their respective middle schools, and we will work with the individual schools to
help organise any new transition arrangements they decide upon. | have also written to our incoming
Reception class for September, outlining the changes which we have unfortunately had to make to their
transition arrangements.

At Broadmayne, we will still continue with our own Transition Day, which is when each class has the
opportunity to move up and meet with their new teacher for the day. This year we will be able to move each
class up whilst Year 4 stay with us - we have planned some activities for them for the day which we think they
will enjoy despite having their own transition postponed!

For your information we currently expect the staff to be leading the following year groups:

Reception - Mrs Bostock and Mrs Crumbleholme
Year 1 - Mrs Howells and Mrs Norman

Year 2 - Mrs Bassindale and Mrs Howells

Year 3 - Miss Felgate

Year 4 - Ms Carter-Grogan
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Summer Holiday Artsreach
Alongside the puppet theatre on the school field, The Lost Colour, which will be taking place on August 21st,

we have also organised a workshop from Dorset Forest Schools.

'‘Adventures in the Dorset Landscape' will take place at Broadmayne First School on Thurs 29th July (the week
after we break up) from 11am - 3pm: Tune into the wild this summer with nature-based craft skills along with
games,challenges and campfire cooking. This will be an outdoor adventure so make sure you bring a packed
lunch, wear suitable outdoor clothing and robust footwear. Suitable for ages 5yrs + Tickets cost £12, limited
to just 10 places, so please book early. Booking via Tim Clayton on 07443 659912

D t Police Road Safety Educati
Dorset Police Road Safety Education are offering an open forum webinar for parents and carers, and are
inviting questions from our families that they can prepare answers for in advance.

They have written to us:

We are aware that many schools have issues with parking outside the school gates, poor parking, and driver
behaviour near to the school gates. We wish to use the Forum to discuss useful solutions and suggestions, to
help parents/qguardians with safe choices and any additional road safety they can do with their children.

We are currently developing road safety education for Nursery/EYFS, Primary, Middle and Secondary, SEND
schools and Pre-Driver groups. To develop and improve our programmes we need open discussion, and will
use feedback and evaluation.

Questions and suggestions for discussion can be sent to Mel Vincent Melvin.Vincent@Dorset.PNN.Police.uk
The Open forum webinar will give Parents/Guardians the opportunity to chat with representatives from the
Dorset Road Safe Education Partnership to find out:

Who are we?

What services do we offer?

What do you want from us?

The Parent/Guardian Chat Club occurs several times. Please register for the July date and time that works
best for you:

https://attendee.qototraining.com/rt/56815304220670996225

After registering you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the training.

Yours faithfully,
Mrs Collings
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https://attendee.gototraining.com/rt/5815304220670996225

Calendar Dates- Summer Term Term 2021
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Date Time Event

JUNE

Friday 25th Year 4 visit Hooke Court for the day

Tuesday 29th Year R visit THS for Whizz, Bang Pop!

JUuLy

Thursday 1st All day Transfer Day within school for years R- 3

Wednesday 7th PM Sports Day

Thursday 8th AM Whole school football tournament

Thursday 15th PM Reserve Sports Day

Thursday 22nd PM Dance Day

Friday 23rd July AM Leavers Assembly

Friday 23rd July Last day of summer term

Thursday 29th July 11am-3pm Dorset Forest School summer workshop

AUGUST

Saturday 21st 2pm The Lost Colour puppet show
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